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This rush to force the industries that plant and harvest our food, ship our goods, build 

and support our infrastructure etc. to a renewable diesel without a real viable plan is 

not in the best interest of our citizens.  This rush would only serve to risk many of our 

citizens livelihoods based on the aforementioned items. Why put our citizens at risk 

without doing the real work of developing a viable plan that includes voices from 

every area of industry giving input?  Everything in your office, home, fridge, garage 

was transported via Diesel.  I strongly oppose this bill in it's current form and I urge 

you to do the same. 
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